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We have had a busy week in Pearl Class. In Maths, we have begun to look at 

place value in numbers up to 1,000,000 and in English we have been describing a 

river as if we have jumped into a picture. Next week, we will be continuing to 

expand our understanding of place value and will begin to map out a story of a 

journey on a river.  

Following on from our fun afternoon watching the Tour of Britain pass through 

the village, we completed our own ‘time trail’ of a course set up on the field and 

playground. We will be using our results to do some Computing (using excel 

spreadsheets) and Maths. 

Reminders:  

Home learning share: Tuesday 20th September 3pm 

Mathletics home learning has been set and will be checked on Thursday. 

Practise spellings and times tables. 

Having fun adding and 

subtracting powers of 10 to 

5-digit numbers! 

Trying to make ‘river’ water clean in Science! 

Our cycling time trials! 


